
Office Relocation of Ocean Network Express (ONE) Ireland Branch 

EUA Advisory 

Nov 14, 2024 

Dear valued customers,  

 

We are pleased to inform you that as of 14th November, Ocean Network Express (ONE) Ireland 

Branch has relocated to a new office in Dublin. Our new office address is: 

 

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd, Ireland Branch 

Ground Floor, Block B, 

Dublin Airport Business Park 

Swords Road, Santry,  

Dublin 

D09 FH7X 

 

Please update your records accordingly and direct any future correspondence to our new address. 

Our phone numbers and email contacts remain unchanged, and we are committed to ensuring a 

smooth transition with minimal disruption to our services. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your ONE representative. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months

